
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 4:54 PM 
To: Catalina Radulescu ; Siim Vahtrus 

 
Cc: 'dorina mocanu@ ; 'sorina.bara@ ; 
'anca.apreutesei@ ; Fiona Marshall  
Subject: Decision VII/8o (Romania) - plan of action  
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
As you may be aware, through paragraph 3 (a) of decision VII/8o concerning the compliance of Romania, the Meeting 
of the Parties to the Aarhus Convention requested the Party concerned to submit a plan of action, including a time 
schedule, to the Committee by 1 July 2022 regarding the implementation of the recommendations contained in 
paragraphs 2 (a)–(e) of that decision. 
 
To that end, please find attached a letter enclosing the plan of action on decision VII/8o submitted by the Party 
concerned today, 20 July 2022. 
 
You are invited to provide any comments you may have on the plan of action by 17 August 2022, that is by four weeks 
from today’s date. 
 
Kind regards, 
Aarhus Convention secretariat 
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